
Sacred Heart Church 

November 9 - November 10, 2024 

Reverend Frans J. Berkhout, Pastor 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 

Deacon Joe Juhasz 

Mass Schedule: 
Daily: Monday—Friday: 7:30am 
Saturday: 8am  (Civic holiday: 9:00am)  
 
Weekend:   
Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 8:00am & 10:00am  
 
Confession: 
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45pm 
 
CCD: 
Deacon Joe Juhasz 
mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com  
 
RCIA/Safe Environment: 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 
hugh@thecarlins.net 
 
Parish Office:  
Telephone: 610-865-5042 Ext. 3 
Email:ParishOffice@SacredHeartBethlehem.com 
Website: SacredHeartBethlehem.com 

Organizations: 
Holy Name Society—Al Dezubay  
adezubay@dezubay.com 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Steve Pfeiffenberger 
spfeiffenb@aol.com 
 
Prime Time Club—JoAnn Crosson  
ubatapred@rcn.com 
 
Pro-Life—Veronica Azan 
marysonshine@rcn.com 
 
Music Ministry—Cathy Hageman 
610-392-5306 
bigdawg2@ptd.net 
 
Bereavement Support Group 
Paulette Vuchko 
paulettev1220@icloud.com 
 
 

“Glorify God, save souls, make saints, teach truth” 

   

                      1817 1st Street 
                    Bethlehem, PA 18020 
  

mailto:mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com


  

Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time - B 

2024   
Saturday, November 9 
5:00pm   Richard  Reed, Sr. by the Reed Family 
 
Sunday, November 10  
8:00am   Claude Colleyacme by Doris Jenkins  
10:00am Sacred Heart Holy Name Society   

 

Mass Schedule 
*Mass Intentions are subject to change as needed* 

 
November 11 - November 15 

Mon. (11) Memorial of St. Martin of Tours 
7:30am All Veterans 

  
Tues. (12) Memorial of St. Josaphat  
7:30am Marilyn Bachman  
 by Chuck Bachman  
   
Wed. (13) Memorial of St. Frances Xavier 
7:30am Cabrini 
 Anthony Guerreiro 
 by Zulmira Guerreiro 
 
Thurs. (14) Thursday of the Thirty-Second Week 
7:30am in Ordinary Time  
 Bela Juhasz  
 by Mary Lou, Deacon Joe & Family  
 
Fri. (15) Friday of the Thirty-Second Week in  
7:30am Ordinary Time 
 Bill Magdasy by Jane Magdasy 
 
Sat. (16) Saturday of the Thirty-Secnd Week in 
8:00am Ordinary Time   
 James E. Henninger    
 by Gina O’Leary & Family  
     

Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time - B 
Saturday, November 16 
5:00pm   Hank, Christopher & Nathaniel Straub  
                by Rita Straub 
 
Sunday, November 17  
8:00am   Peter Sherman by Liz and Family  
10:00am Missa Pro Populo  
 

Parish Office Hours 
  Monday: 9:00am - 3:00pm 
  Tuesday, Thursday, Friday:9:00am-12:00pm 

(Closed Wednesday) 
Parishoffice@sacredheartbethlehem.com 

Sanctuary Lights      
Candles are lit for 7 days. To have one of these  
Sanctuary Lights lit, stop by the Service Desk. 
  High Altar:   

      For: The Holy Name Society 
 
  For: Joseph Acevedo  
              by John and Kathie Bisco 
 
     For: Irene McShane  
          (90th Birthday)  
            by her Loving Family 

  BVM:   
           For: Shirley Richards 
      by the Richards Family 

Sacred Heart Memorial Society 
All donations to the Sacred Heart  
Memorial Society will be used for the 
purchasing of items needed to celebrate 
the Sacraments.  
 For: Leonard Mikulski  
        by Bernie and Rita Mikulski & Family  
        by Sacred Heart Parishioners (friend of the Parish) 

 
 For: Joseph Acevedo  
       by John and Kathie Bisco  

Upcoming Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
Saturday, Sunday: November 16– November 17 

Lectors: 
  5:00pm   M. Faccinetto 
  8:00am   J. Kalata 
10:00am   J.A. Crosson 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
  5:00pm J. Ardinger, R. Yost  
  8:00am R. Fleissner, E. Melendez  
10:00am B. Freeman, D. Baranowski  

Upcoming Counting Team Schedule 
November 18 

V. Schwarz, T. Jacob, C. Hoffert, D. Pilzer 
November 25 

M.L. Juhasz, K. Rich, M. Yost, B. Yost 

Upcoming Service Desk Schedule 
  Saturday, Sunday: November 16 - November 17 

Volunteers:  
5:00pm     M. Rush 
8:00am     D. Pilzer 
10:00am   T. Costa, C. Costa 

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: Ms. Wendy S. Krisak 1-800-791-9209 
Office of Safe Environment: Pamela Russo, MSW, MS; P.O. Box F; Allentown, PA 18105; 610-871-5200, Ext. 2204; 
prusso@allentowndiocese.org 
Diocese of Allentown Protection of Youth Policy: www.allentowndiocese.org  
Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service: If you have an allegation of abuse against a bishop, please contact the Catholic Bishop Abuse 
Reporting Service at www.ReportBishopAbuse.org or by calling 1-800-276-1562. 



  
Pray for all those who are Sick or Injured: 

Emily FaRannte, Janet Zambo, Eileen M. Jakob, Ray 
Sullivan, Colin Jerome Boyce, Tabatha Schreck,  

Deborah FaRannte, Chubby Figueroa, Mark McKay, 
Bryan Eckert, & Loretta Scurato 

Sacred Heart Holy Hour 
Please join your fellow parishioners for 
Holy Hour every Tuesday, (11/12), (11/19), 
(11/26), from 6:00pm to 6:30pm; Angelus, 
Litany and Rosary. 

No Holy Hour on Tuesday, December 3 
Next First Friday, December 6th,    

following the 7:30am Mass.   

Weekly Collections: 
November 2– 3 $8,632 
Hurricane Relief $4,724 

Thank you for your generosity.  

REMINDER  -  NUT ROLL ORDER PICK-UP 
Orders will be available for 

pick up on Thursday,  
November 21 in the Fr. King 

Memorial Hall  
between Noon and 4pm. 

    A Prayer for Our Veterans      
        Oh, God, Our Heavenly Father,  
        You have blessed us with 
          brave men and women 

who are willing to defend our freedom. 
May Your protection and grace  

surround them each day. 
Let Your healing hand be upon those 

who suffer wounds and injuries. 
May those who have made the  

ultimate sacrifice rest forever in 
Your Holy Presence. 

Comfort the families who mourn 
and are left to remember 

the precious lives of their loved ones. 
Help us to honor and support them. 

Let us ever be mindful of each sacrifice made 
on behalf of the American people by our 

sons daughters, husbands, wives, mothers, 
father and friends.    

Amen 

2024 THANKSGIVING DONATIONS 
You can help our Knights serve our community 

  
The Sacred Heart Knights of Columbus plan to give 15  
complete Thanksgiving Dinner baskets to local families  

in-need once again this year.    
YOU, your family or business can participate by  

donating: 
  

•  Frozen Turkeys in the 16-18 pound range; 
•  Meal items such as stuffing mix, gravy, canned  

veggies, cranberry sauce or soup; and/or 
•  Checks made to "KofC Council 15682" or  

ShopRite gift cards of any value. 
  

If you are willing to donate, help or 
have ANY questions, call  

Steve Felix at 610-730-9294 or  
Bob Boyer at 610-428-8314  

NO LATER THAN Sunday,  
Nov. 17, prior to Thanksgiving. 

Women’s Advent Retreat 
The Bishop’s Commission for Women invites 
all women of the Diocese to a peaceful  
morning of community, prayer, and reflection 
this Advent season. Join us on Saturday,  
December 14 at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in 
Allentown from 9:00am to 1:00pm.  In honor of 
the Jubilee Year of Hope, keynote speaker,  
Fr. John Frink, will offer a talk on how to find 
hope through the practice of prayer. Bishop 
Alfred Schlert will celebrate Mass, and a  
continental breakfast will be provided.  
Registration is open until Tuesday, Nov. 26.   

Space is limited, so please  
register early at: 

Allentowndiocese.org/c.  
Contact Mary Ann Guman with 

questions:  
maryannguman@gmail.com.   

            Cay Galgon  
          Oh What Fun!  
   6th Annual Ladies Night Out.   
   Tuesday, December 10, 2024  

Lehigh Country Club from 6pm to 9pm.  Local  
vendors and silent auction offerings. Ticket cost 
includes a signature drink, light fare appetizers, 
and holiday desserts.  Tickets $60 per person.   

Purchase your tickets before November 11, and 
enjoy a $5 off early bird discount with code 

OWF24. To purchase tickets & Sponsorships go to: 
https://cglh.givecloud.co/product/OWF24/2024-oh

-what-fun 

There is an appointed time for everything, and a time 

for every affair under the heavens:  Ecc 3 

“A time to weep, mourn and die”: 
Lenny Mikulski  

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord ...” 

 
Please pray for all the souls of our faithfully departed who have gone  
before us to share in the banquet of eternal life. 



 

 Tricky Tray  -  Pre-Ordered Ticket Orders  
By now you may have noticed an incorrect return 
date on the Ticket Order Form for Pre-Ordered 
Tickets.  The correct date to return your order form 
is  December 2, 2024.   

Sorry for any inconvenience.  

Pope’s prayer intention for November  
For anyone who has lost a child  -  
We pray that all parents who mourn 
the loss of a son or daughter find 
support in their community and  

receive peace and consolation from 
the Holy Spirit. 

 
The Pope’s Worldwide Prayer Network (Apostleship of Prayer) 
monthly intentions are also available on video or download 

the app at: http:popesprayerusa.net/ 

Solemn Pontifical Mass of Dedication 
The October 24th edition of the ADTimes has a writeup by Celeste Behe and photos by Ed Koskey,  

reminding us of the installation of our new altar with the relics of six saints on April 28th. Bishop Schlert, 
Father Frans and Father Frink concelebrated a Solemn Pontifical Mass of  

Dedication.  Father Frink built the altar using pews from the church that had been in 
storage for years. If you don’t have access to the ADTimes and would like a copy of 

the article, please contact the Parish Office.  

2024 Chosen Blessed Shared Appeal 
  The Diocese of Allentown is conducting the annual fund “Chosen, Blessed, Shared” to  
support the Endowment for the Care of Retired Priests. All gifts received will be used to 
support the rising costs of retirement care for those priests in good standing who have 
faithfully served, and the many who, though retired, continue to serve in our Diocese.  
 
For over 60 years, priests in the Diocese of Allentown have led us in prayer, worship and 
pastoral ministry.  They continue to make it possible to live our lives in communion with 
Christ.  They celebrate Mass, baptize us and hear our confessions. They bless us, mourn 
with us, and minister to us.  They have devoted their lives to the service of God and the 
Diocese of Allentown.  Our Diocese is committed to caring for the priests who care for us. 
The Endowment provides support for the health and long-term care of our elderly and in-
firmed priests.  
 
You should have received a request letter in the mail and you may return  your gift in the 
mail, or drop it in the collection basket at Mass.  
 
“For the priests who have faithfully served the Diocese of Allentown, especially those who 
are experiencing peace and joy in their retirement, and those who have passed away to 
eternal rest in the Kingdom of God…. Let us pray to the Lord.” 
 
For additional information, and the many opportunities for planned gifts, please call  
800-831-4443 or visit www.weloveourpriests.org. Donations can also be mailed to: Diocese 
of Allentown, The Endowment for the Care of Retired Priests, Post Office Box F, Allentown, 
PA 18105.  

http://www.weloveourpriests.org

